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RE: Council Bill - 19-0439

INTRODUCTION - Franchise - Installation of 3 Private Water Pipes in the Bed of the 1000 Block of
McCulloh Street

PURPOSE/PLANS - For the purpose of granting a franchise to the Housing Authority of Baltimore City to
construct, use, and maintain 3 private underground pipelines in the bed of the 1000 block of McCulloh Street,
between West Hoffman Street and West Preston Street, subject to certain terms, conditions, and reservations;
and providing for a special effective date.

COMMENTS - Council Bill 19-0439 seeks to allow for the installation of three private pipes in the bed of the
1000 block of McCulloh Street. The three pipes to be installed are made up of a 4" diameter hot water supply
pipe, a 3” diameter hot water return pipe and a 4” diameter cold water supply pipe. Collectively, the installation
of the three private water pipes will allow for the Housing Authority of Baltimore City to interconnect boilers
located in buildings on the opposite sides of McCulloh Street. |

Following the installation of the three private pipes, the Department of Transportation does not foresee any
fiscal or operational impacts associated with the passage of Council Bill 19-0439.

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION - The Department of Transportation supports City Council Bill 19-
0439.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Liam Davis via email at
Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov or by phone (410) 545-3207.

Sincerely,

Steve Sharkey
Director



